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Good morning, I am writing in opposition to LD 349 - An Act to Repeal the Laws 
That Allow Same-day Voter Registration.
This proposed legislation is a solution to a non-existent problem. It would only create 
an unnecessary barrier to voting in Maine.  
According to the Heritage Foundation’s election fraud database, between 1982 and 
2024 there have been a total of TWO (2) instances of voter fraud in Maine elections 
(https://electionfraud.heritage.org/search?state=me). 
We need to increase voter participation, not discourage it. Please vote NO on LD 349.


